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Dear Parents,

Welcome to issue 15 of the NAS Jakarta Newsletter 2020-
21.

What a week this has been! We have enjoyed our “NAS 
Jakarta Week” with lots of special events but the highlight 
of the week has of course been the face-to-face learning 
for Year 4 – Y6/7 students. In this newsletter you will find 
photos of what face-to-face learning looks like on our 
campus with the protocols in place.  

You will also read about our Drama ECA that has been 
running with Mr Brent. As Mr Brent is a qualified drama 

It was quite an emotional time on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday as parents waved 
goodbye to their children and as staff welcomed 
them to the first face-to-face learning on our 
campus for 15 months. 

Parents, nannies and drivers are not allowed 
beyond the lobby gate or side door so here is 
a snapshot of what learning and health and 
safety protocols look like in practice:

Students in Key Stage 2 have been 
working on selected monologues 
and duologues, including some from 
Shakespeare! 

They are interpreting short dramatic 
lines from famous films and learning 
theatre vocabulary. 

specialist as well as a music teacher, we look forward to 
offering more drama in the curriculum next academic 
year.

Last but not least, I’d like to remind you that our
re-enrolment survey is now open for the new academic 
year. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend! 

Kind regards,

Rosy Clark
Principal

A Look at Learning
This Week’s Re-opening with Year 4 – Year 6/7

Face-to-face learning in the classroom 

Practising social distancing around the campus 

Breaktime

Arrival at school at 07:15

Entering School

Classroom protocols

Collection point at 11:30 

Pick up time at 11:30

Virtual School Experience Focus
News of our Drama ECA from Mr Brent

Examining emotions, they are also 
making videos of themselves to 
communicate a certain feeling to the 
audience. 

Tongue twisters are helping them to 
develop their articulation and the 
rhythm of speech. 

https://form.jotform.com/211249370654455
https://nordanglia-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/marketing_nasjakarta_sch_id/ESlDtLKaxvBHqpm03d47y0gBd9NrhxpSYwyjAXaYNcfK-g?e=UHTVGE
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NAS Jakarta Week
Fun and energetic participation by 
the adults as well as the children at 
our first ever NAS Virtual Disco on 
Tuesday evening! A big thank you to 
Ms Melissa Martin, ably assisted by 
Ms Putri and Ms Lou for organising 
this.

Our second virtual author visit of 
the year was with Nick Arnold on 
Wednesday. Full respect from NAS for 
his energetic, funny show delivered 
in the middle of the night, UK time! 
I wonder which of his many science 
challenges your child enjoyed most 
during his show?

Thank you for supporting your child 
to get creative with their hair style on 
Thursday for our Crazy Hair Day.

Our special week ended with eye-
catching outfits on Friday’s Batik Day.

Face-to-face learning for the Y1 and Y6/7 classes

Monday 14th June 07:30 – 11:30

Face-to-face learning for the Y3 and Y5 classes

Wednesday 16th June 07:30 – 11:30

Face-to-face learning for the Y2 and Y4 classes

Friday 18th June 07:30 – 11:30 

What’s New!

Diary Dates
End of year reports will be issued on Wednesday 23rd 
June 

End of the academic year is Wednesday 30th June. 
The school year will end with a whole school assembly 
to which all NAS families are invited. A Zoom invitation 
will be sent to you nearer to the time. The assembly will 
begin at 11:00 and the school year will end immediately 
afterwards.


